e CENTRAL CORRIDOR
FUNDERS COLLABORATIVE

INVESTING BEYOND THE RAIL

January 30, 2012

Christopher B. Coleman
Mayor

City of Saint Paul

390 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Boulevard
Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101

Dear Mayor Coleman,

Thank you for your proposal to the Catalyst Fund of the Central Corridor Funders Collaborative dated
December 30, 2011 seeking funding for a Saint Paul Streetcar Feasibility Plan.

Congratulations! The Catalyst Fund members had an opportunity to review your proposal at our recent
meeting and approved your request.

You will receive all of the necessary paperwork regarding the grart from The Saint Paul Foundation in
the near future.

As you undertake the Streetcar Feasibility Plan, the members of the Funders Collaborative are especially
interested in your intent to include a detailed financing plan, including the potential for private
investment in one or more streetcar lines. Members are also interested in how potential streetcar lines
will connect to and serve low income residents.

Congratulations again!

Please let me know if you have questions and good luck with the study.

cc: Nancy Homans
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